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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

OneVue Holdings Limited (ASX: OVH) 

10 February 2020 

FY20 half year results presentation details 
 

OneVue Holdings Limited (ASX: OVH) advises that it will release its FY20 half year results on 26 February 2020. 

Connie Mckeage, Managing Director and Ashley Fenton, Chief Financial Officer will present the FY20 half year 

results via a tele-conference at 11am on 26 February 2020. 

Investors will be able to access the live tele-conference via a webcast URL link:  

http://www.openbriefing.com/OB/3658.aspx 

Participants will need to register to access the webcast, which opens 15 minutes prior to the start of the 

presentation.  

The presentation slides will be available through the link as well as being available on our website and the ASX 

platform.   

 

Enquiries:  

   

Ashley Fenton  

Chief Financial Officer   

+61 2 8823 2550  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About OneVue Holdings Limited (ASX: OVH) 
OneVue is an ASX listed high growth technology business with service leveraged to the superannuation sector. The business 

operates through two core divisions: Fund Services, and Platform Services. 

OneVue is number 1 in Fund Services managed fund administration and number 3 in Superannuation Member Administration. 

Platform Services was recognised in Investment Trends’ December 2017 Platform Competitive Analysis and Benchmarking Report 

as ranking third in full function platforms, the winner of ‘Most New Developments’ Award for the second year running and winner 

of ‘Product Offering’ Award. In 2017 and 2018. 

For further information, visit onevue.com.au  
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